
Sarita, 
 
Thank you for sending this info onto me, I have a number of comments/observations:- 
 

 At the time when the Petitions Committee arranged for me to have direct contact with the 
people within Caridff CC who were responsible for the  Cardiff Strategic Cycle Network, I 
made several attempts to engage but was advised that any changes I may want to make 
would be difficult as the plan was virtually agreed, this was of course extremely 
disappointing, I also asked for a meeting to view the detailed cycle plan and map and I 
never had a response to that request, so to be hones I gave up trying ….. 

 Having just reviewed, very quickly, the documents you have sent, there appears to me 
that there has been no attempt to mention the Glamorganshire Canal as an attraction in 
any way shape or form, for instance the Mellingriffith Water Pump that has been 
renovated in part by funds from Cardiff CC is not even mentioned as an attraction of 
note.  

 So thank you for your continued support within the Petition Committee but the initiative, 
which at the time seemed to be a good opportunity to make the people of Cardiff and 
Visitors aware of the Canal and it's significance to the area, appears to have failed. 

I will also admit that I have had other more pressing things to deal with over the last 3 - 4 months, 
but hopefully I will be back on the Canal project very soon.   
 
 
Regards and Thank You 
 
John Williams  
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